[image: Newlogo1][image: Newlogo1]             The Roebuck School
                    Inkerman Street, Preston, Lancashire, PR2 2BN
                                                  Telephone: 01772 729337

                          Headteacher:  Mrs J Alexander-Steele BAHONs QTS NPQH      
      E-mail: head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk        Website - www.roebuck.lancs.sch.uk


6th June 2025


Newsletter


Uniform
We realise that it is close to the end of the school year, however the expectation is that children still come to school wearing full uniform. This means that children should wear grey/black trousers or skirts, not tracksuit bottoms or leggings, with white polo shirt and red sweatshirt/cardigan. If shorts are worn, these should be the trouser type shorts in grey. Shoes or trainers should be plain black, with no markings on them. On PE days, children should wear plain black PE shorts or tracksuit bottoms with a red T-shirt and their school sweatshirt. Thank you.

Sports Days
Sports Days will be held at the Sports Hall/field. Parents are very welcome to come along and watch. They will be held on the following days:-

Reception (Acorns, Chestnuts) – 17th July, 2pm
Key Stage 1 (Willow, Rowan, Hazel) – 18th June, 10am
Lower Key Stage 2 (Sycamore, Maple, Beech) – 17th June, 1:30pm
Upper Key Stage 2 (Birch, Ash, Oak) – 26th June, 10am

EYFS Pirate Day
On Friday 18th July Reception children will be having a Pirate Day. This will be a fun packed day with pirate activities. Children are asked to come dressed as a pirate on this day. Parents are welcome to come to school at 2:30pm on the day for a Pirate Presentation. 

Year 6
There will be a few events coming up for the Year 6s over the coming weeks. Please keep an eye on Dojo and the newsletter for important dates!

New Reception – September
If your child is due to start school in September, a reminder that the Parents Meeting is on Tuesday 17th June. Please could you call the office to advise if you will be attending at 3:30pm or 6pm, thank you.
 
Year 6 – Hothersall Lodge
A reminder that there will be a short meeting for parents of children attending the Hothersall Lodge Residential Trip on Monday at 3:10pm.
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